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CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA – October, 2015 – It was announced that North Carolina 
Department of Transportation has selected Enterprise Systems Corporation to provide 
an expansion to its data networking infrastructure.  The solution includes the Avaya 
4800 and 5600 series Shortest Path Bridging (SPB) switching and associated uplinks. 
 
 
 
 
ABOUT ENTERPRISE SYSTEMS CORPORATION 
 
Enterprise Systems Corporation is a full service Technology Partner, providing 
consulting, deployment and managed services. Technology products and services 
include premise and cloud based Voice from Avaya, Mitel and Shoretel; Wired and 
Wireless Networking and SDN from Avaya, Hewlett Packard Enterprise and Aruba; 
Security from Watchguard and Alert Logic, data center class servers from Lenovo as well 
as cabling infrastructure. 
 
ABOUT NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

The N.C. Department of Transportation is one of North Carolina’s largest state 
government agencies, with 12,000 employees. NCDOT works hard to provide high-quality 
transportation for travelers throughout North Carolina, including highways, rail, 
aviation, ferries, bicycle and pedestrian facilities, and public transit. 
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